Julia Gupta

Speech-Language Pathologist
Wood Dale School District 7
Early Childhood Education Center

June 24, 2016
Dear Ms. Tadel and Wood Dale School District 7,

I’'m so grateful for the year T was able to spend as the ECEC’s speech-language pathologist.
However, I have to provide you with a notice for my resignation for the position. I will not be
returning for the 2016-2017 school year.

I am moving this summer, and unfortunately, the daily commute to Wood Dale will not work for
me. | have given much thought into this very difficult decision as I truly enjoyed my experiences
with the children and staff at ECEC.

Thank you for fostering my growth as a speech-language pathologist at ECEC. I believe that
ECEC was a great learning environment for my first year in the field. I appreciate all of your
support throughout the year. I have enjoyed working with you and the team of amazing
professionals in the district. Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,
Julia Gupta



